
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: December 10, 2021 

To:  All Employees 

From: Tony DeAgazio, on behalf of the Pandemic Team 

Re: Increasing COVID-19 Cases 

The Pandemic Team would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone that we need to 

continue to follow these health and safety measures as we see increasing cases of COVID-19 

and the presence of the Omicron variant reported by the Thunder Bay District Health Unit. 

Please continue to practice these things in your workplace and in your personal lives. 

• Practice frequent hand hygiene. 

• Wear your mask to keep yourself and others safe. 

• Maintain social distancing. 

In addition, the Thunder Bay District Health Unit has listed holiday guidance on their website. 

• Follow gathering limits and practice safety measures if hosting or attending a social 

event. 

• Avoid non-essential travel, particularly to areas with high cases of COVID-19. 

• Stay home if you feel unwell. 

For a full list of recommendations see the Thunder Bay District Health Unit website. 

https://www.tbdhu.com/holidays 

Thank you, 

Tony 
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